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April 20th 2018 
Dear J Davies,
Ref: - Walmley Golf Club Development - 2018/00937/PA -2018/00938/PA

[bookmark: _GoBack]Following a meeting attending at Walmley Golf Club by myself and two colleagues from the Birmingham amputate rehabilitation team, it was clear to me the commitment and passion Walmley and their foundation have shown in wanting to encourage more disabled people, and in our case amputees, to get involved in the game of golf.
People who suffer an amputation often find themselves isolated and not engaged in sport in the way they may previously have. The facility and post-development delivery Walmley are offering will be invaluable to amputees who find themselves in such a situation. Walmley’s connection to European Disabled Golf Association who themselves are currently engaging with the Paralympic committee to have golf included in the 2020 Tokyo games shows the ambition from Walmley for future and who know this may offer the start to a future Paralympic star. 
Therefore we at Limb Power are more than happy to support any application Walmley have made and look forward to developing our relationship further. 

Kind regards,
Andy Brittles
National sports Development Officer LimbPower
Email: andy@limbpower.com
Phone: 07503 030702
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